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Thank you 

Thank you all for coming along to both of the leaver’s parties and the Summer 

BBQ. We did things a little differently this year and thankfully, they were all a 

huge success. Thank you for the lovely feedback, we appreciate your comments! 

 

Stay and play September sessions 

Throughout September, we are offering YOU and your FRIENDS a FREE play 

session at Robin Hill. All children aged 2-5years are welcome to come along. Each 

session will last 1 hour and anyone that registers on the day will receive 10% off 

for the first 3 months! If you have a friend looking for a nursery place, invite 

them along! 

The sessions will be held on: 

Monday 7th  2:30-3:30pm 

Tuesday 8th  2:30-3:30pm 

Wednesday 9th 2:30-3:30pm 

Just let Harriet or Emma know if you are coming along. 

Employee of the Month 
Last month, you voted for Lucy (after school club). 

The voting slips said that you voted for her 

because “she is kind and helps at tea time” and 

“she makes after school club fun!” 

We won’t be having a staff meeting during the 

holidays so the next votes will be counted up ready 

for September.  

 

Who will you vote for? Please put your votes in the 

Post box in the reception area.  
 

 

Staff name.......................  

 

The reason why they should be our Employee of 

the 

month...................................................

..........................................................

..........................................................

......................................................... 

Your name (optional)............................ 

 

THANK YOU! 
 

 

On behalf of all the staff, I 

would like to thank you all for 

the gifts and lovely cards 

received over the past few 

weeks. Your children have 

been a pleasure to look after. 

Thank you for choosing Robin 

Hill and good luck in the 

future. 

 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diaries 
 

First day of Autumn term – Thursday 3rd September 

Talk Like a Pirate Day – Saturday 19th September (we will celebrate 

for the week commencing 14th) 

Half term – Monday 26th October – Friday 30th October (inclusive)  

Last day of Autumn term – Friday 18th December 
 

All the ESCC term and holiday dates can be found on the East Sussex County 

Council website. 

 

Remember, we are OPEN during holidays and have lots of exciting things 

going on IN and OUT of the nursery! If you would like your child to take 

part, simply book in for an extra session. 

 

We also have a Holiday Club for children up to the age of 12! 
 

 

 

Spaces available 

 

From September, we have afternoon spaces 

available in the Caterpillar room (2-3years) and 

morning and afternoon sessions available in the 

Butterfly room (Pre School).  

The After School Club also has a few spaces 

left. 

Please contact Harriet for more details. 
 

 

 

 

 

Facebook 

 

Do you regularly check our 

Facebook page to keep up 

to date with what we’re up 

to? You could be missing 

out! 

 

Make sure you ‘Like’ us on 

facebook. 


